
COME AND WORSHIP THE LORD WITH US! 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00pm (St. Julia) 

Sunday: 7:30am (St. Joseph) 

 9:00am (St. Julia) 

 10:30am (St. Joseph) 

 5:00pm (St. Julia) 

Daily: Monday 7 AM (St. Julia) 

 Tuesday 9 AM (St. Joseph) 

 Wednesday 7 AM (St. Julia) 

 Thursday 7 AM (St. Julia) 

 Friday 9 AM (St. Joseph) 

 Saturday/Holiday 8 AM (St. Julia) 

Rev. Mark A. Mahoney, Pastor 

 

Pastoral Minister Mr. Colm McGarry cmcgarry@stjulia.org 

Business Manager  Mr. Joshua Phelps jphelps@stjulia.org 

Parish Secretary  Ms. Kathleen Dolan  kdolan@stjulia.org. 781-899-2611 

Faith Formation  1-6  Ms. Cindy Harrington  charrington@stjulia.org  781-899-8434 

Faith Formation  7-12 Mr. Colm McGarry cmcgarry@stjulia.org 

Faith Formation Secretary  Ms. Ann Beré  abere@stjulia.org  781-899-4734 

Deacon  Dcn. Rafe Brown  deaconrafe@gmail.com 

Music Director  Mr. Brian Moll  bcmoll@yahoo.com  617-548-5841 

Facilities Manager  Mr. Greg Smith  gsmith@stjulia.org 

St. Joseph House Res. Asst.  Mr. Chris Connell  chrisrconnell@hotmail.com 

 

THE MISSION OF SAINT JULIA PARISH 

We, the parishioners of Saint Julia Parish, seek to live our belief in Christ as we worship and serve Him according 

to His example and teachings. With appreciation of the diverse gifts of our individual members, we strive to gain 

the participation of each parishioner and work to ensure that everyone feels welcome in our community of faithful. 

We do this while mindful of God’s love for us and the power of His Spirit that makes us holy, heals our brokenness 

and sustains us in all the good we do. We are committed in the spirit of Christian stewardship to share generously 

our time, talent, and treasure. 

ST. JULIA PARISH 

JULY 7, 2019 

SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 

ST. JOSEPH CHURCH  

142 LINCOLN ROAD LINCOLN, MA 

ST. JULIA CHURCH  

374 BOSTON POST ROAD WESTON, MA 



OFFICE HOURS 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Mon. 

through Friday. 

 

RECONCILIATION 

Parish Center Conference Room, Saturday: 

3:15-3:45 PM 

 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

After the 4:00 PM Saturday Mass; or contact 

Parish Office. 

 

EUCHARIST AND VISITS TO THE SICK 

Contact Parish Office to notify of anyone ill, 

homebound or hospitalized. 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

St. Julia Church: Every Friday, 12:00 PM to  

1:00 PM 

First Friday, 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM. 

St. Joseph Church: Every First Friday, 9:30 to 

10:30 AM. 

 

ROSARY IN ST JULIA CHURCH:  

After daily Mass. 

 

BAPTISM 

Please contact the Parish Office in advance to 

make arrangements. 

 

BULLETIN NOTICES should be proposed, by  

e-mail if possible, to the Parish Office by  

Monday morning. 

GOSPEL REFLECTION 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

This Sunday, Jesus reminds us that "the har-

vest is abundant but the laborers are few."  

As Catholic disciples, we are the laborers that 

the Master is sending. All around us are  

opportunities to share the love and mercy of 

Jesus Christ - our homes, our workplaces, 

our neighborhoods, even our faith communi-

ties! Lest we feel unequipped for the task,  

Jesus gives us some advice.  

  

"Carry no money bag, no sack, no sandals." 

We might not have a theology degree or train-

ing in public speaking, but that doesn't mean 

we can't share the Gospel. The power of God 

is at work in simplicity. The disciples went 

forth with nothing as a reminder to trust in 

the Providence of God. Say a little prayer that 

God will speak through you and has a need 

for your gifts, just as you are.  

  

"Do not move about from one house to anoth-

er." So much of the life of Jesus was about 

relationships. He modeled this attitude by 

journeying with his disciples. Here he makes 

the same recommendation to them, to remain 

with the same family for their entire stay in 

the town. Break bread with others. Invite 

them to coffee or a game night in your home. 

Sharing your faith isn't just about saying the 

right thing, but loving well over time. 

  

"The dust of your town that clings to our feet, 

even that we shake off." Sometimes we want 

to help someone, but for whatever reason, 

they don't receive it well. Sometimes people 

aren't interested in our efforts to invite them 

deeper into faith. When rejection happens, 

don't carry it with you. Don't let it over-

burden your heart. Rejoice that you share in 

the mission of Christ, and keep on loving the 

next person he places in your path!  



�

�

�

�

Friday, July 12 

 Adoration, 12 Noon— 1PM, St. Julia 

  Church 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

JULY 6/7,  2019 

 

 

And Prayers Requested 

We pray for Janet Peters, whose funeral was 

celebrated recently. 

 

 

Sat., July 13          4:00PM               Jane Buckley 

 

 

       Please pray for those soon to be married: 

 

            Patrick Hyland & Siobhan Galligan 

 

 

 

CONFESSORS:      July 13              Fr. Mahoney 

                              July 20              Fr. Mahoney 

 

Save the date. Trip to see Regal Players of 

Waltham and our own Mara Bonde In Sound 

of Music July 21st at 2pm. Contact Cindy at 

charrinton @stjulia.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The St Julia Parish St Vincent DePaul Soci-

ety (SVdP) would like to thank all those who 

volunteer to make the pantry successful.   

We appreciate ALL that you do.  Some of 

our volunteers assist clients on the day of 

the pantry, some pick up the 2 to 3 thou-

sand pounds of food at the Greater Boston 

food Bank (GBFB) that we distribute every 

month. Some transport the food donations 

from St Julia church to the pantry at St. 

Joseph church. And some shop for the food 

we need after all donations and the food  

received from the  GBFB is accounted for.  

One family picks up donated produce from 

Land’s Sake Farm in Weston and donated 

bakery goods from Donelan’s Supermarket 

in Lincoln. We appreciate these generous 

donations.  

 

SVdP is also grateful to those who faithfully 

donate food. We very much appreciate the 

food donated by the children during the 

9am mass.  And thank you very much to 

those who make monetary donations that 

help us buy food and to continue the work 

of SVdP.   We thank you all, and ask God to 

bless you for your dedication to serving our 

neighbors in need and those neighbors who 

are hungry. 

 

For more information about 

SVdP contact Colm McGarry,  

St Julia Parish Pastoral Minis-

ter.  If you or someone you 

know needs food or other assis-

tance call the St Julia Parish 

office number at 781-899-2611 and leave a 

message. 

     THURSDAY, 

    AUGUST 1ST 

 

 

 

     BLOOD DRIVE 

                12 Noon—5PM 

          St. Julia Parish Center 



SUPPORTING OUR PARISH’S MISSION 

 

Weekend of  June 22/23 $5,336 

Weekend of  June 15/16 $5,273 

Weekend of  June 8/9 $4,140 

Weekend of  June 1/2 $4,585 

June 1—June 23  [Includes mail-ins] $19,334 

Online Giving  

 

 $7,542 

Total 

 

$26,876 

Avg/June 1 thru June 23 (4 weeks)  $6,719 

Budgeted Total for FY 2019 

$  440,000 

Budgeted Avg/Week $    8,462 

  

READINGS FOR THE WEEK AHEAD 

 

Monday:          Gn 28:10-22a/Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday:          Gn 32:23-33/Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday:     Gn 41:55-57; 42:5-7Mt 10:1-7 

Thursday:        Gn 44:18-21/Mt 10:7-15 

Friday:     Gn 46:1-7, 28-30/Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday:        Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26/Mt 10:24- 

     33 

Sunday:      Dt 30:10-14/Col 1:15-20/Lk  

     10:25-37 

 

JULY 14 

First Reading: "It is something very near to 

you, already in your mouths and in your hearts; 

you only have to carry it out." (Dt 30:14) 

Psalm: Turn to the Lord in your need, and you will 

live. (Ps 69) or Your words, Lord, are Spirit and life. 

(Ps 19) 

Second Reading: He is the head of the body, the 

church. (Col 1:18a) 

Gospel: "But a Samaritan traveler who came upon 

him was moved with compassion at the sight." (Lk 

10:33)  

LIVE THE LITURGY 

  

Jesus tells his disciples, "I am sending you like 

lambs among wolves." Getting people to see the 

truth about who they are is not always easy or 

welcomed. Some people want to believe that 

they have life under control and they do not 

need any further advice, direction, or challenge 

from others. Being heralds of the Gospel means 

doing precisely that. We come with a message 

that is not always welcome or desired by our 

sisters and brothers. Yet, it is desperately 

needed. People need to be reminded of who 

they are, who God is, and the necessity of  

repentance for entering the Kingdom of God.  

It is not about what we want but what God 

wants. We are called to be peacemakers and 

laborers for justice and mercy. Are you willing 

to bring this challenging message to those who 

may be indifferent or even hostile to hearing it?  

Due to early bulletin  

transmission, the June 30th 

Offertory will be reported 

next week. 



Thanks again for 

your prayers and 

support of our 

recent parish trip 

to the Dominican 

Republic. 

 5 teens, 2 

pre-teens and 6 

adults traveled 

with Elizabeth 

our NPH guide to the ranch in San Pedro on the 

south coast of the Dominican Republic. Even 

though we were close to the MLB teams "farm 

systems" it was clear that this part of the world 

had some serious economic challenges.  

 After an early morning flight on Sunday 

June 16th we arrived on the ranch by late 

afternoon. Joelle, a pequeno graduate greeted us 

and after showing us to our visitors lodging we 

had a tour of the entire facilit, including the 

clinic and the plans for the new One World 

Surgery Center. Mitch, a 14 month volunteer 

from Wisconsin and an agricultural student was 

delighted to show us the farm. While apples and 

berries don't grow well in the DR we spent a lot of 

time with mangoes and papaya. On Monday 

morning we divided up and worked on the farm 

with many of the pequenos. After lunch activities 

included many sports as the pequenos school 

year had ended. We were fortunate to be present 

for baccalaureate Mass and Graduation which 

were important features of the next few days. 

Doug and Jim used their keyboarding and 

percussion expertise to interact with the 

students. Regardless of our fluency in Spanish, it 

is clear that Music and Sports transcends any 

language barrier.  

 As well as participation in the life of the 

ranch by working on the farm we also had the 

chance to visit a local sugar plantation and see 

where people lived who worked for about $5 per 

week cutting sugar cane. Conditions were harsh, 

the weather was hot and unforgiving and this 

excursion heightened our awareness of the 

importance of NPH as a resource for children.  

We also spent a morning at the beach where the 

water was perfect. As the Feast of Corpus Christi 

is a a national holiday in the Dominican some of 

us were able to see the local Bishop lead a 

Procession to the Cathedral in San Pedro. Many 

of the evenings were spent with the other visitor 

group (from Italy) sharing stories and songs. 

 After 5 days we had made many friends 

on the ranch. While the food was plentiful, most 

of us found the heat a little challenging, 

especially at night. We learned a lot on this trip 

but one takeaway is that the N of  NPH...... 

Nuestros Pequenos Hermanos (OUR Little 

Brothers and Sisters) really means so much to 

me after this trip.  

GRADES 1– 6 

Well, it’s that time of year again. I am look-

ing at the needs of Faith Formation for this 

coming 2019-2020 season, and realizing 

that I am in need of Catechists to help pass 

on the Faith to the youngest among us.  

     However, I do not intend on “sending 

you like lambs among wolves”! I will try my 

best to support you! A schedule of the les-

sons to be taught is provided, as well as 

the curriculum manual and students’ 

books. I also include alternative ways to 

teach each lesson, and provide all materi-

als for these suggestions.  

     I am also looking for people to help with 

the events that we hold over the year, espe-

cially with the Generations of Faith, and 

the Grade Level Masses and Family Gath-

erings. We also always need help with Café 

Julia! 

     If you feel that the Lord is calling you to 

help out with the “harvest”, please contact 

Cindy Harrington at 781-899-8434, or 

email her at charrington@stjulia.org. Or 

stop by the Faith Formation office and 

chat! 



ST.	JULIA	PARISH'S	MASSES	FOR	SUMMER	SUNDAY��

�

��

Beginning	on	Sunday,		July	7th	and	extending	through	September	8th,	the	Sunday	before	our	annual	�

Outdoor	Mass	and	picnic.	Masses	for	the	summer	will	be	as	follows:�

�

� � � Saturday	Vigil	4	PM	St.	Julia	Church,	Weston�

� � � Sunday	7:30AM	St.	Joseph	Church,	Lincoln�

� � � Sunday	9	AM	St.	Julia	Church,	Weston�

� � � Sunday	10:30	AM	St.	Joseph	Church,	Lincoln�

� � � Sunday	5	PM	St.	Julia	Church,	Weston�

�

Daily	Masses	(Monday	through	Saturday	mornings)	will	not	change.	The	Outdoor	Mass	and	Picnic	will	be	held	

on	Sunday,	September	15th,	with	Mass	at	11	AM	and	the	picnic	immediately	following.�

  

 


